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Dear Pablo Benavides:

[ am pleased to inform you that your research presentation has been selected for an A. H. Ismail
Interdisciplinary Program Doctoral Research Travel Award.

You should be especially proud of this award because you were selected from many exceptional nominees
encompassing a wide range of interdisciplinary programs of study at Purdue University.

This award is to defray the cost of attending the Fifteenth International Plant Protection Congress. The
award of $1,000 will be paid to you after your travel. To receive your award check, submit the following items to
Mr. Ted Daniels, 160 YONG, after your travel:

* A copy of the conference program which lists your presentation;

* Form 1&2 (enclosed and available online at www.adpe.purdue.edu/Disburse/apforms.htm) and;

e  Original receipts that include, but are not limited to: boarding passes for airline travel; conference
registration receipts; lodging receipts; etc. Note that all receipts must show a “$0” balance.

The travel award check will be mailed to you. If you have any questions, you may call Mr. Daniels at
494-2598 or email at teddaniels@purdue.edu.

The Graduate School has contacted the University News Service. They will write a news story about
each recipient and the award. Best wishes for continued success in your academic endeavors.

We are planning a luncheon to take place early in the spring semester. You will receive information in
December regarding the luncheon. We wish you the best as you continue to prepare for your presentation.

Singerely,
Cyndl Lynch
Fellowship Officer
/tad
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